
Explanation of Seasonal Utility Rate 

Fluctuations 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to explain the recent fluctuations in your 

utility rates, which can often cause confusion among our customers. 

As you may be aware, utility rates can vary seasonally due to several factors, including: 

• Increased demand during peak seasons 

• Changes in energy supply costs 

• Seasonal maintenance and infrastructure upgrades 

This year, we have seen a significant increase in demand due to [specific reasons, e.g., unusually 

hot weather, increased usage in certain sectors]. As a result, we have had to adjust our rates 

accordingly to maintain service quality and reliability. 

We are committed to providing transparent and fair pricing, and we encourage you to reach out 

with any questions or concerns you may have. Our customer service team is available to assist 

you with understanding your bill and exploring options to manage your consumption during 

these fluctuating periods. 

Thank you for your understanding and continued support. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Company Name] 

[Contact Information] 


